
             Karl E Kenyon Scholarship Breakfast 
 

 

 

 

What is happening and why? 

         • We are raising funds by hosting a breakfast to support our newly created DCFD Karl E. Kenyon Scholarship 
program. The scholarship will be awarded to any Westerly High School student going into the fire science program 
or EMS/medical field.  

When & where is this event?  

      • Saturday, November 9th at The Eatery Restaurant located on 55 Beach St. Westerly, RI 

What is the cost?  

        • All proceeds will be donated to the Scholarship Fund. 

How to participate?  

      • Just mention that you are here for the Scholarship Breakfast and the staff will mark it on your bill. If you 
should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at smokeykek05@gmail.com. 


